Arbeitskreis Umweltschutz Vlotho 03 October 1979
¢/o Gerhard Dunkel

Maasbeeker Str, 28

4973% Vlotho

West Germany

Greenpeace Foundation
2623 West 4th Avenue
Vancouver -

B.C, V6K 18

P.0.Box 34307

Canada

Ref.,: Letter 28 September 79 frm Mr. P. Moore, PhD,
Dear people,

Thank you very much for your response-letter signed by Mr. Moore.
I had not awaited an answer that quick.

Thanks also for the reference given to your French office - a
letter is already underway. (By the way: I hope, FKr., Parmentier
has a German-French translator for our French is worse than our -
English). :

I would like to subscribe the Greenpeace Chronicles and become
one of your members, Therefore I enclose an International Money
Order (8 25.-) for subsription and postage of the next 12 issues.
If this should be too less for overseas-mail , please send me an
invoice - if it is tco much, take the rest as a donation,

In any case I am going to give an article about this correspondence
into one of the next "BBU-Info's" , our monthly appearing
environment-magazin which reachs all of the different groups. <

With Mrm Moore I hope that this link will be maintained. Our group
too believes that we all have a responsibility not only as guardians
of the world but also as forerunner and an example worth imitating
for further generations referring to our environment, :

And I think this is not only a question for a few idealists - it
seems to me to be significant to live, and to survive.

How can anyone dare to set children into the world - as it is?
So we have to take any chance to change this status quo.

I think the way we go is the best possible., What we need is more
emphasis and influence in Governmental deciciouns. : :

I'11 give you notice when communications between your French office
and us are established.

Kolie=V1lotho



